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Fire Proofing Services Limited 
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4 May 2010 
 
 

 

 

Dear Mr Stokes 

BRE assessment report no. CC 258236  

Further to your recent request, I am writing to confirm that BRE assessment report no. CC 
258236, which covers the fire performance of your MTFD single-leaf access panel when 
mounted in non-loadbearing ceiling membrane and partition systems, may be used in lieu of 
test data to show that the access panel meets the requirements of Approved Document B of 
the Building Regulations. 
 
If you have any further queries regarding this subject, please let me know. 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew C Russell 
Senior Consultant 
For and on behalf of BRE Global 
Telephone: +44 (0)1629 580957 
E-mail: russella@bre.co.uk 
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